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The Atlanta Youth Congress will hold its second General Assembly meeting, 
Tuesday, March 25, 1969, City Hall, Committee Room 2, at 4:15 p.m. 

All members and interested youth are urged to att end. 

If your club or organization is not represented i n the Youth Congress, please 
have a representative come to the meeting on March 25. 

Remember, THE FUTURE OF ATLANTA DEPENDS ON YOU''' 

Michael - Hollis, President 
Youth Congress 

11TO SEEK A NEW.ER WORLD" 




